
 

  1500 Rankin Rd. Suite 200 
  Houston, TX 77073 

 

February 23, 2023  
 
Gary M. Cronin 
Consumer Services Division 
Department of Energy 
21 South Fruit St, Suite 10  
Concord, NH 03301 
Gary.M.Cronin@Energy.NH.Gov  
 

RE: LARGE COMMERCIAL & INDUSTRIAL LICENSE EXPANSION  

Dear Mr. Cronin, 

North American Power & Gas, LLC (“NAPG”) would like to formally amend its license in New Hampshire to 

include service to large commercial and industrial customers. It is NAPG’s understanding that the requisite 

application materials, listed below, were already filed and are in the Department of Energy’s receipt. If that is 

incorrect or if additional information or materials are needed, please let us know and NAPG will submit the 

requisite materials.  

1) NAPG Officer List;  

2) Certificate from New Hampshire Secretary of State that NAPG is authorized to do business in New 

Hampshire;  

3) Proof of NAPG’s ISO-NE Membership; 

4) Proof of NAPG’s EDI Certification;  

5) Copy of Proposed Invoice.  

Thank you for your consideration. If you have any questions or require any additional information, please 

contact me at Joshua.Christopher@Calpine.com or directly at (832) 466-4088.  

 

Very truly yours, 

 

Joshua Christopher 

Counsel II | North American Power & Gas, LLC  
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